
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 Notice is hereby given that the Corporate Authorities of the Village of Algonquin will hold a 
public hearing on a proposed annexation agreement between Algonquin Meadows, LLC, the 
developer; Randall Longmeadow NEC LLC, the property owner; and the Village, on Tuesday, October 
15, 2019 at 7:45 p.m. in the Village Board Room, William J. Ganek Municipal Center, 2200 Harnish 
Drive, Algonquin. 

 The following property consisting of approximately 112.59 acres lying north of Longmeadow 
Parkway and east of Randall Road is the subject of the proposed annexation agreement:  
 

Legal Description of Property 
 

35.10 Acre Parcel – PIN 03-05-300-011: 
 

The Southwest Quarter of the Southwest Quarter of Section 5, Township 
42 North, Range 8 East of the Third Principal Meridian, excepting those 
parts deeded for public right-of-way purposes conveyed by Document 
2005K093325 and Document 1205737, in the Township of Dundee, Kane 
County, Illinois. 

 
and 

 
77.49 Acre Parcel – PIN 03-05-300-010: 

 
The East Half of the Southwest Quarter of Section 5, Township 42 North, 
Range 8 East of the Third Principal Meridian, except that part deeded for 
public right-of-way purposes conveyed by Document 2016K039885, in the 
Village of Algonquin, Kane County, Illinois.  
 

A copy of the proposed annexation agreement which includes amending a 2004 Galleria Center 
annexation agreement that previously incorporated the 77.49 acre parcel into the Village of Algonquin 
and was recorded by Document 2004K157875 is available for public inspection in the Ganek 
Municipal Center during regular business hours.  The public is invited to attend the public hearing and 
participate. 

Village Clerk Gerald S. Kautz 
 Village of Algonquin 


